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August 14, 2014 
 
David L. Taylor 
Rocky Mountain Power 
201 South Main, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 

Data Request Response Center 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah St., Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 

 
Re: Advice Letter No. 14-08 in Docket No. 14-035-T09, In the Matter of Rocky Mountain 
Power’s Proposed Revisions to Electric Service Schedule No. 117, Residential Refrigerator 
Recycling Program 
 
Dear Mr. Taylor, 
 
 The Commission reviewed the proposed tariff sheet revisions transmitted with your 
Advice Letter No. 14-08, dated July 18, 2014, in Docket No. 14-035-T09. The Commission also 
reviewed the updated tariff sheets filed by PacifiCorp on August 12, 2014, that incorporate the 
revisions suggested by the Office of Consumer Services (“Office”) in its comments dated August 
5, 2014, and were reviewed and recommended for approval by the Division of Public Utilities 
(“Division”) in its comments of the same date.  
 
 Based on the recommendations of the Office and the Division and the lack of opposition 
by any other party, the Commission approves the proposed tariff sheet revisions as filed on 
August 12, 2014, with an effective date of August 17, 2014. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#259748 
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